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Hi Judy,

Just want to take a few moments to say THANK YOU for coming to our
conference at the Sheraton Universal @ Universal City last Thursday (April
13th). All our Pacific Bell employees really enjoyed you! You were funny,
funny, funny as well as a great inspiration to many. We all look forward to
having you come again sometime in the future. Much continued success in
your future endeavors !

Sincerely,

Robert E. Knight

L.A. C&E Capital Budgets & Results



